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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 6:42 PM

To: CPH Testimony T @ mmy
Cc: jmeleelewis@yahoo.com E ﬁ%?@?
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB823 on Feb 14, 2017 09:00AM L S
SB3823

Submitted on: 2/13/2017 :
Testimony for CPH on Feb 14, 2017 09:00AM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
| Jaymie Lewis | Individual l Support | No ]

Comments: Naturopathic Physicians are Licensed to practice in the state of Hawaii and therefore
should be eligible for insurance coverage or reimbursement.

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov




